
Dear Friends, 

 

GYTTE is doing well and helping others feel God’s love and have a 
better life through their work. 

 

We want you to know how much we thank you for being an active part of the GYTTE 
community by sharing your time, energy, interest, donations and so much more.  We 
are able to promote this ministry and help people transform their lives because of you. 

 

In 2018 we had visits from new people as well as a 
number of visits from people who have become 
dear friends who have visited multiple times for 15 
to 24 years! 

 

We had visits from many Mexican groups including church groups, youth groups and 
others that come for a day tour and training session. From these workshops have come 
requests for longer workshops to learn to build ecological toilets and houses. 

 

We will help more families build straw-bale homes 
before the year is over. The families who have 
benefitted from these cooler, more anti-seismic homes 
are grateful. Two US groups and one Mexican group 
helped with houses. Our staff have become experts at 
this appropriate technology since the earthquake. 

 

We planted corn and squash this year and the harvest 
was good. The majority was for the goats and sheep. But 
Miguel became a master at squash soup! There was also 
a litter of seven puppies that we enjoyed immensely. They 
all have good homes. 

 

Mark 6:37 



In September we had the Intermediate 
Training Course for 20 Health Promoters. 
They will have their third week of training 
in March 2019. They serve their families, 
churches and communities. Medical 
Caravan groups come from the US during 
the year and the Promoters travel to help 
them out with health education. They work 
with impoverished communities.  

 

When we look around the “Tree of 
Life” Training Center we see buildings, 
roads, walls, ecologic toilets, wood-
saving stoves, gardening, paint jobs 
and more than remind us of your love 
for the rural people of Mexico. The 
farm is such a beautiful place, we also 

wonder if there are some who would like to come and enjoy the beauty and the 
scorpions. Let us know? 

 

In God’s Amazing Love, 

 

Nan, Miguel, Clara, Cata, Ivonne, Vero, Chaly, Idida, Estela, Lore, Liborio, Sala, 
Carlos, Eduardo, Marce and Rey  

Address:  Perote No. 1, Col. La Paz 

  Puebla, Puebla 72160 

 México 

E-mail: GYTTEphm@aol.com 

Tel:  011.52.222.248.1802 

Fax: 011.52.222.249.2158 

Web site: www.gytte.org 
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